
During the teachers’ meeting held at  Colegiul National Unirea on the 2nd of September 2021,  Mrs. 
Cristiana Chira and Mr. Costea Adrian presented to the other teachers the Erasmus + project  “EU 
HACKATHON” 2020-1-ES01-KA202-082752. They outlined the recent developments in the two projects’ 
management, the recent meetings and the future activities that need to be carried out. The presenters 
also outlined the importance of the project for the institution, for its development and for its image.  

 



 


